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20th March 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

This year we are really excited to be raising money for Sport Relief 2018! As one of the UK’s biggest 

fundraising events, Sport Relief brings the entire nation together. We will be doing our bit week commencing 

Monday 26th March and will be getting active in order to change lives.  Please note this is slightly after the 

National event, however, this was the only time available to ensure all children participate.  

A whole school assembly including an inspirational routine from the cheerleading squad will start off the main 

celebration day on Thursday 29th March. We will also be using Sport Relief as a teaching opportunity so 

that our pupils can learn about some of the issues faced by children across the world, and how the money we 

raise can help them. 

To do our bit and raise awareness of sport relief we will be: 

 Running a morning circuit class on Thursday 29th March starting at 8:30am.  Our Young Leaders 

will manage this in the KS1 playground (children and parents/carers welcome to attend this part) 

 Completing a “Sport Relief Mile” (for whole school Lowry-Y6 in the KS2 playground).  This will be 

completed during their PE lessons from Monday 26th March – Thursday 29th March, and can also 

be completed again at break and lunchtimes for KS2. Please bring a named bottle of water on 

PE days. 

A donation of 50p to £1 for the Sport Relief Mile is suggested, however, participation is the most important 

aspect of the day. There will be a Sport Relief bucket at the man entrances where parents/carers and 

children can put their donation in.  All monies need to be handed in by Thursday 29th March.   

The money raised by the public is spent by Sport Relief to help people living incredibly tough lives, both at 

home in the UK and across the world's poorest countries. To find out more about Sport Relief visit 

sportrelief.com/schools. 

To celebrate Sport Relief please ensure that your child wears sporty clothes all day on Thursday 29th 

March (final day of the spring term) and, if possible, wear something red. Appropriate footwear should be 

worn,  such as trainers or plimsolls and  not school shoes.   

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping our school raise money for Sport 

Relief!  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Darren Mc Laughlin           Rebecca Parker             

PE Coordinator       Rousseau Class Teacher  

http://www.sportrelief.com/schools

